
From: jayne   
Sent: 02 September 2023 23:50 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to planning at bull field  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am emailing with regards to the above planning objection. At this present moment in time this 
village has numerous houses being build on what was once lovely farmers fields that now look like a 
city housing estate. This village used to be a nice quiet place and now the traffic flow has increased 
dramatically and the noise level has gone up. You’re spoiling our lovely village and making it into a 
town!!!  
 
Kind Regards  
Jayne Neale  
 
 




